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REDNAL HILL INFANT SCHOOL  
Number 35– 1st July 2022 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY!                        
                                                                             1st July 2022 to 7th July 2022 
 
                     McKayla in Ash will be 5          Erin in Elm will be 5                 Elodie and Edith in Palm will be 6 
                                  Evelyn and Richie in Hawthorn will be 7              Aubree in Sycamore will be 7  

Dates to Look Forward to:- 
Whole School Transition Day and Meet the Teacher– Wednesday 
6th July 
School Fayre– 3.30pm Thursday 7th July- 
End of Term Reports will be sent out on Monday 11th July 
Drop in session to discuss reports– Monday 18th July @3.30 
Year 2 Leavers Production 
Wednesday 13th July 9.30am and 1.30pm 
Thursday 14th July 6.00pm 
Singing and Sign Language Club Assemblies– Tuesday 19th July @ 
2.30pm in School Hall 
Chestnut Class Recorders Finale Wednesday 20th July @ 2.45pm 
in School Hall  
Nursery Leavers Celebration -Wednesday 20th July @10.30am 
and 2pm  
Year 2 Leavers Celebration -Thursday 21st July @9am  
Whole School Picnic with Rednal Hill Junior School—Thursday 21st 

July   End of term Thursday 21st July  

Our SUMMER FAYRE is back!!!  
Thursday 7th July after school– everyone welcome! 
 
Thank you to everyone who brought in a bottle for 
the tombola. Please bring in your decorated gift 
bag if you have not already done so.  
 
We have some amazing prizes in our raffle, £1 
per ticket. These can be brought prior to the 
fayre or on the afternoon.  
 
 
We are organising a CAKE SALE for our Fayre so 
any donations of shop bought or home made cakes 
would be greatly appreciated– please bring in on 
6th or 7th July. THANK YOU very much.  

Sports Awareness Week  
We have had a fantastic week trying lots of different 
sports as well as feeling inspired by visitors sharing 

their love of sport. We have also learned how           
physical activity can help to keep our minds healthy 

and keep us feeling positive. 

On Monday we enjoyed whole 

school yoga with Janet our visiting 

yoga instructor, on Tuesday we 

were lucky enough to have Colmers 
Sports Leaders with us to lead a range of sports 

from rugby to archery to javelin. A former pupil, Josh 
Cook also shared his football journey and his signing 

with Birmingham City U16. On Wednesday we had  

a visit from Charlie who is a keen golfer and 

Mrs James shared her athletics 
knowledge and skills and taught us 

how to do a sprint start. On         

Thursday we had a great 

Sports Day, applying all our 

knowledge and enthusiasm, alongside an audience of 
parents and families, and the children were              

wonderful ambassadors for our school. Finally, the 
finale today has been a visit from our School               

Governor, Paul Husbands, to share his own love of 

sport and his medal success at the European 
Championships. 

What a great week– we hope our children are        
inspired to keep trying different sports and enjoy 

them in their own way. 
 
 

Summer Holiday 
Scheme 
If you are currently             
entitled to Free School  
Meals you will have 
received  a code this  
week to access free 
Summer Experiences 
with Food Activity 
Scheme.  
See Flyer opposite   


